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I oppose this measure. Enough is enough. This is over the top. There is so much 

stuff packed in this. The cost is unknown. The cost of public safety, the cost 

financially and the cost of the rights and liberties of good law abiding citizens!! We 

should be working on bringing down the cost of living and cutting taxes instead of 

allowing out of state organizations writing bills to change our state. The cost of this is 

most concerning to me. This is now under the proverbial microscope nationally. The 

public opposition is enormous and not just in Oregon but all across the United States. 

Hopefully you consider the negative consequences and let this bill die.  


